
 
 

January 15, 2020 

 

 

TO:      MEMBERS OF THE GREEN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

FROM:     KATHLEEN HELEWA, SEARCH CONSULTANT 

                

RE:      SUPERINTENDENT CANDIDATE POOL REPORT 

 

 

  

 

As of the close of the application submission date, January 7, 2020, there were twenty-one (21) 

completed applications submitted in response to your advertised position for Superintendent.   

 

Below is a breakdown of the applicants: 

 

  Superintendents – 6 

  Assistant Superintendents – 2 

  Directors/District Supervisors – 8 

Principals – 5 

 

Ten applicants have earned doctorates.   

 

 

Of the twenty-one applicants, seventeen are residents of New Jersey.  One applicant resides in New 

York, one in Pennsylvania, one in Maryland, and one in Ohio. 

 

 

 


